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Morrclo

School admissions 2015/16 

Parents can apply on-line for a school 

place for their child this year. All the 

information to enable you to do this is 

available from the Council’s website: 

www.durham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

We also have cards at the school office 

telling parents how they can access the 

Parent’s Guide (the admissions 

brochure) and the on-line application 

form using the above link. 

 

Harvest Service 

A big thank you to all parents/ 

grandparents who turned up for our 

Harvest Service. It was a very 

enjoyable afternoon and the children 

performed very well. 

 

Oriental Museum trip 

Class 4 spent a day at 

the Oriental Museum 

as part of their 

school work, studying 

Egypt. Miss Potts said they had a very 

interesting day, and the children’s 

behaviour was superb. 

 

Seven Stories Trip 

Class 1 visited Seven Stories in 

Newcastle on Wednesday and had a 

lovely day. The children are learning 

about fairy stories in class and based 

their visit on this theme. 

 

Harvest at Care Home 

Class 3 visited Willington Care Village 

last week to sing Harvest songs for the 

residents. The care home manager was 

full of praise for the children and their 

behaviour, and has asked them to go 

back to sing carols at Christmas. A 

photo of the pupils was published in the 

Northern Echo at the weekend.  

 

A very big ‘Well done’ to our pupils 

for showing how well behaved and 

good mannered they are on their trips 

– they are a credit to the school! 

 

International School Award 

We are hoping to achieve the Silver 

International School Award 

this academic year. To help us 

achieve this, we have formed a 

partnership with Kiungururia 

Primary School in Nakuru County, Kenya. 

We will be completing lots of exciting 

projects over this year, the first being 

a walk in wellies in November as a 

fundraiser to help the school to buy a 

laptop for the pupils. For more 
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information, check our International 

School link on our website. 

 

Blog 

Visit it at 4sunnybrow.weebly.com or 

through the link on the school website. 

Please leave comments on our posts, 

which are monitored by Miss Potts and 

need to be approved before they show 

on the site for E safety reasons. 

 

 

 

 

Toddler Group 

The Toddler group meets on Tuesdays 

from 9.15 am – 10.45 am 

here at school. All members, 

old and new, are welcome 

to attend. 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary of Events 

 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------  

    

Monday 20th October    - Class 2 visit to church 

Thursday 23rd October    - Class 3 bulb planting St Johns Garden 

Friday 24th October     - School closes half term holiday 

Monday 3rd November    - School reopens  

Monday 3rd November                            - History Week WW1 

Monday 10th November    - C3 trip to Arbeia S Shields 

Thursday 13th November    - Whole school ‘Walk with wellies’ 

Thursday 20th November    - Tempest photographers 8.30-12.00 

Mon 17th to Fri 21st November                 - Assessment week 

Friday 28th November    - School closed Teacher Training day 

Wednesday 10th December                       - KS1 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 

Thursday 11th December                         - KS2 Christmas celebration 1.30 – 2.30 

Monday 15th December                           - Awards assembly 9 -10am 

- KS1 party 1 -3pm 

Tuesday 16th December                           - Christmas fair 1.30 – 3pm 

Wednesday 17th December                        - Christmas lunch 11.30 -12.15 

- Whole school panto 1.30 – approx. 4pm 

Thursday 18th December                          - KS2 party 1 - 3pm  

Friday 19th December                              - Carols around the tree 9.15 – 10.15 

- School closes Xmas holidays 

Monday 5th January                               - School reopens 

 


